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April 3, 2024

Ms. Kathy Morck, Guidance
Galway High School
5317 Sacandaga Rd
Galway, NY 12074
RE: Saratoga County Medical Society Scholarship

Dear Ms. Motck:

We are pleased to notify you that a scholarship is available again this year through the
Saratoga County Medical Society. The scholarship will be in the amount of one thousand
dollars ($1000.00) and is based on a student’s academic performance, extracurticular
activities, an essay and a letter of recommendation from you or another teachet.

The scholarship will be awarded to a graduating high school senior from Saratoga
County whose intent is to further his or her education in a health-related field.

The Saratoga County Medical Society requests a resume/curriculum vitae, a copy of the
student’s grades, a list of extra-cutricular activities and a letter of recommendation.
Particular attention will be paid to an essay expounding on the student’s ideas regarding the
answer to the following question: If you were placed in charge of the health care system in
the United States, what change(s) would you make?

The application materials may be forwarded to Dr. Gregory Pinto at the above address.
They should be received by May 15, 2024. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to contact us.

Best personal regatds,

Gregory L. Pinto, M.D.
President, Saratoga County Medical Society



